SELO: Cultural Diversity Midway check in.

Tēnā koutou e kaiako mā,

Thank you to everyone for continuing to participate in this mahi. Your engagement in hui, on-line resources and Zoom hui has shown your commitment to growing practice and confidence in providing a culturally responsive curriculum for all children.

Please complete the table below and return to margie.meleisea@ntk.org.nz by Friday 21st May 2021.

Early Childhood Service Name:  	

Number of Kaiako in your service undertaking this mahi.

Attendance Zoom Hui

Please add in the numbers of your team who attended each zoom meeting.

	
	Initial Zoom
	Tātaiako Zoom
	Tapasā Zoom

	Numbers of your team who attended each
zoom meeting
	
	
	

	Numbers who watched
the recording instead
	
	
	




What on-line resources have the team utilised – readings, PowerPoints, recordings of webinars:



Please share other resources/discovers, you have found that could be shared with other SELO participants 







Your Internal Evaluation/Investigation Question: 




From the material shared to date how is your team/service placed to carry out and complete your evaluation mahi? Please highlight the most appropriate response.

	Same place as in the beginning
	Better equipped to complete our mahi.

	What do you need to do to move forward?
	What have been your biggest enablers?



	
	



1. What have been the celebrations around communication and connections with tamariki and
whānau?

2. What have been the roadblocks you have come across?

3. On reflection are these roadblocks being addressed in your plans for growth/change? How can they be addressed moving forward?


Fa’afetai lava for your attention to these questions,

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact with us. Hayley, Margie, and Sara.
